
 

Pride in Self, School, & Community 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY  THURSDAY FRIDAY  

Nov  20/ Day 6 Nov 21 / Day 1 Nov 22 / Day 2 Nov 23  / Day 3 Nov 24 / Day 4 

    

 

**Deadline** 

to order - 4:00 p.m. 

Week at a glance is posted on our website weekly.  

Grades 1 to 6 are dismissed at 3:25 PM.   

N/K  are dismissed at 11:20 AM & 3:20 PM. 

If you will be late picking up your child  

please contact the school office.  

Lifetouch Picture Retakes  

Wednesday, November 29th  

Gr. 5 Intramurals  Gr. 6 Intramurals  Gr. 4 Intramurals  

Online Ordering Open 

Hot Lunch will take place on  

Friday, December 1st  

Deadline to Order is Friday November 24th at 4:00 p.m. 

No late orders will be accepted.  

Reminder to parents /guardians to please inform 

the school office of any changes with home address, 

phone numbers and email addresses.  



 

Pride in Self, School, & Community 

Parent Conferences 

Thank you to all who attended the parent teacher conferences and for demonstrating your commitment to communication and        

collaboration. It is always exciting to celebrate the learning and growth that has happened over the school term. 

 

Parking Safety Reminder 

For those families who are dropping children off at daycare in the morning via the bus loop, please do not block the sidewalk. If you 
need to go into daycare please park your car on the road. Thank you in  advance for helping to keep all of our children safe. 

Please remember, there is NO PARKING in the back lane or staff parking lot.  The door in the staff lot is for staff only. All parking spots 
are assigned to staff members. Vehicles stopped in the back lane congest the area, making it extremely difficult to see students that 
may be walking near cars. 

 

École Riverview School  -  Pow Wow Club  

École Riverview School is invi.ng students to join an a0er school Pow Wow Club. Pow 

Wow is a celebra.on of Indigenous culture and a gathering for the purpose of dancing, 

singing and honoring the tradi.ons of the ancestors. Pow Wow Club is open to any   student 

who is interested in learning about Indigenous culture and teachings through tradi.onal 

dance. The Pow Wow Club will run on Wednesdays from December-June at École Riverview 

School. 

For more informa=on, please join us in the École Riverview School gym on  Wednesday,   

November 29 at 4:30-5:30 for a short presenta=on and Pow Wow demonstra=on. All are 

welcome! More informa.on and permission forms will be provided at this event. 


